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Tel No. 028 8772 4403  Fax:028 8772 4403

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice


12th May 2020

P7 Post Primary Schools Admissions Update

Dear Parents

Letters to parents/guardians will be issued by the Education Authority on behalf of post-primary schools to advise on the outcome of your child’s post-primary application.

Letters will now be issued on Thursday 4th June 2020.

For help and advice, parents/guardians can contact the EA admissions help desk via email:
postprimaryadmissions@eani.org.uk

[bookmark: _GoBack]St Ciaran’s college has advised us that following Thursday 4th June they will send a letter to prospective parents/guardians to inform you of assessment arrangements and transition plans.

Yours faithfully

Mrs McNeice
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